
Denver-Brest 2024
Student Exchange Scholarship Application

The Denver-Brest Sister City Committee will award four $500-$1,500 needs-based
scholarships for the 2024 student exchange trip. There will be a discussion about
fundraising at the initial information meeting. You are also welcome to do any of your
own fundraising to cover the cost of your trip and spending money. Please complete
thoroughly the form below:

Student Name __________________________________________________________

Parent or Guardian Name _______________________________________________

Address_______________________________________________________________

Parents’ e-mails ________________________________________________________

Student email __________________________________________________________

Parent or guardian phone number __________________________________________

Student phone number ___________________________________________________

Name of the student’s school ______________________________________________
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What is the total annual income for your household? ____________________________ 

Does your family qualify for the federal student lunch program?____________________ 

How many people reside in your household?__________________________________

Please explain what this trip would mean to you personally and how you think it could 
impact your future.

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________

If you are selected to be a scholarship recipient, would you be willing to commit 10 
hours to volunteer with Denver Sister Cities International during 2023-2024?

Please attach two letters of recommendation (at least one needs to be from a teacher).

Return this scholarship application to travel@denversistercities.org

Denver Sister Cities International
2560 East 40th Avenue
Denver, CO 80205

You will be notified by the Denver Brest Committee if you are selected as a scholarship 
recipient by December 2023.

Note: Parents or guardians are required to attend the orientation for the trip with the 
student.
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